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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

October 16, 2022 

 

Tia Lee 

152 Jessamine Ave E 

St Paul MN 55117-5016 

 

Tia Lee 

878 Aurora Ave 

St Paul MN 55104-4739 

 

VIA US MAIL & EMAIL: 

midyou@hotmail.com  

 

Re:  Remove or Repair of the Structure at 694 Sherburne Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

 

This is to confirm that your Legislative Hearing was rescheduled to Tuesday, October 25, 2022 

at 9 a.m. in room 330 City Hall. 

 

Please continue to work with Zoning staff, and Mai Chong Xiong if necessary, to complete 

the process for reestablishing nonconforming use.  

 

I believe Mai Vang contacted you, but your current work plan and schedule were not approved 

(the last version was sent to Ms. Vang October 6, at 10:00 am). Your work plan should include 

all labor, including yours, cost, and the schedule. If you have questions about this you can 

continue to ask for clarification from Ms. Vang at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

 
c: Rehabilitation & Removal staff 

 Tony Johnson – Planning and Economic Development 

 Mai Chong Xiong – Legislative Aide, Councilmember Balenger 
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